


*TRANSLATION*

To whom it may concern:

I just want to complain that on Friday, January 17 I went to buy the bingo 
cards and Maria Elena Sarmiento said “how many cards are you taking”, I 
told her “it is 9 cards” and she said “don't steal one” and I answered “when 
did I steal one”. It is not the first time that she has been so mean to me; I 
have not done anything to her. The other time I told her, “Don't go around 
saying that there is no money left,” and she said, “You haven't told me how 
much money is left”.

Sincerely, 
Lupita T. Garcia
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